
Introducing 
SaferSumner! 
We are thrilled to announce a significant new step in our 
ongoing commitment to student and campus safety – the 
launch of our anonymous tipline, SaferSumner!

Why Safer Sumner? 

Empower Our Community: SaferSumner gives students, parents, and community 
members a powerful voice to share any safety concerns, anonymously. 

Enhance Campus Safety: By providing a confidential way to report issues, we aim to 
ensure our school remains a safe haven for all students. 

Cultivate a Culture of Safety: SaferSumner is not just a tool; it’s a proactive approach to 
fostering a secure and supportive environment on campus.
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How to Submit a Tip: 
Online: Visit our website and click on the 
SaferSumner link. 

Through the App: Download the SaferSumner 
app from the App Store or Google Play. 

Frequently Asked Questions 
Q: Is the tipline truly anonymous? 

A: Yes! SaferSumner ensures complete anonymity. We want everyone to feel safe and comfortable 
reporting any concerns without fear of retribution. 

Q: What types of concerns should be reported? 

A: Any safety-related concerns can be reported, including bullying, threats, substance abuse, or 
any behavior that makes you feel uneasy. No issue is too small when it comes to safety! 

Q: How will the school handle the tips? 

A: All tips will be carefully reviewed by our dedicated safety team. Appropriate actions will be 
taken to address and resolve the concerns while maintaining confidentiality. 

Q: Can students use the tipline? 

A: Absolutely! SaferSumner is designed for students, parents, and community members. We 
encourage everyone to use it whenever they see or experience something that could impact safety. 

Together, We Make  
a Safer Sumner County!  
 For more information, please visit our website or contact our Safe Schools, Healthy Students 
department at 615-451-6500. Let’s make this school year the best one yet!   
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